
Action tracking from Social & Health Care OSC January 2024

Item/Date Discussion Action By whom Status

 20 July 2023
Child Care 
Sufficiency 
Assessment

The Committee 
welcomed the offer of a 
workshop to be held  for 
Members of the 
Committee.

Workshop to be 
arranged in the 
New Year . 

Gail Bennett Provisional 
dates have 
now been 
received.  
Date will be 
confirmed 
shortly. 

Minutes
In response to Councillor 
Bateman who agreed 
with Councillor Ellis’ 
comments the Chair 
asked the Chief Officer  
to provide further 
information on  Statutory 
and non-statutory 
services.  The Chief 
Officer advised that a 
significant majority  of 
Social Services provision 
was statutory and 
suggested that at a future 
meeting, before the 
budget discussions were 
finished, they clarified 
which areas of service 
were fully statutory.

Information to be 
provided  ahead 
of final 
consideration of 
budget proposals. 

Chief Officer Ongoing

7 December 23
Cllr Hilary McGuill 
requested that when the 
report is considered that 
a progress update is 
included for the in-house 

Report to include 
progress update 
on in-house 
residential 

Craig 
Macleod

Ongoing



residential establishment 
in Mold. 

establishment in 
Mold. 

7 December 23

Forward Work 
Programme

Further questions to be 
raised with BCUHB in 
advance of January 
meeting.

Facilitator to send 
additional matters 
raised to BCUHB

Facilitator Completed

Social Care 
Commissioning 
– Recruitment -
Inhouse 
provision

Cllr Hilary McGuill asked 
how many staff vacancies 
exist in our 
establishments.

Chief Officer to 
ask Janet 
Bellis/Mark Holt 
to provide the 
relevant 
information. 

Chief Officer
Janet Bellis
Mark Holt

Completed

Social Care 
Commissioning

How many out of county 
placements are there 
currently?

How many are in out of 
county placements in 
Flintshire?

Information to be 
provided Craig 

Macleod
Completed


